
 

 

 

Dear SPS Family, 

 

This time of year provides us the opportunity to reflect on the blessings of our lives.  It 

is important to do this because we spend so much time on the things we don’t have we forget 

to pay attention to what we do have. 

I am blessed with a wonderful wife and family, a staff that rivals all others, students 

who go that extra mile, and a Parish that continues to support us with everything they have.   

Two principals have come before me and I am thankful for everything they have 

taught me.  I truly wouldn’t be where I am today without the knowledge Mr. James Lesho and 

Mrs. Pattie Cowan have so graciously provided me and for that I am grateful.  We all have 

someone that has helped us along our way.  Take a moment this Advent Season to say thank 

you. 

A special thanks to the families of St. Paul School.  Year after year you make the special 

sacrifice to provide your children with the gift of a Catholic Education.  I and all that work at 

SPS take that sacrifice seriously and promise to provide your children with the love and 

support we would provide to our own children.  We are a family here at St. Paul School and 

we are beyond blessed!  Have a prayerful Advent and a truly magical Christmas.   

God Bless, Irish Pride, and Be Kind, 

      Mr. Lucas Parsons, 
Principal 
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“BE KIND” 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 

12/3-PTO Light Up Night Mass @ 5:00  
and light up @ 6-7:30 PM 
 
12/5-Poinsettia Delivery  
          PTO meeting 6:00 PM 
          Family Shopping 6:30-7:30 PM 
 
12/6-12/7-Santa’s Workshop 

12/7-Advent Liturgy (grades K-4) 

12/12-Christmas Candy Delivery 

12/13-Half day of school (Teacher in-service)  
             dismiss at 11:00 AM 
Transit-AM/PM bus running 
Hancock Cnty-AM Bus only 
Burgettstown-AM Bus only 

There will be no aftercare today 
 
12/14-Christmas Program 7:00 PM 

There will be no aftercare today 
 
12/16-Half day of school-Dismiss at  
            11:00 AM 
Transit-AM/PM bus running 
Hancock Cnty-AM Bus only 
Burgettstown-AM Bus only 

There will be no aftercare today 
 
12/17-1/2/2017-Christmas Break 

Merry Christmas 
and 

Happy New Year 
 

from the students, faculty and staff 
of St. Paul’s School 

 

 

 

 

Please...please…please… 

If your child is late 

coming to school they 

need to stop in the main 

office and let us know 

they have arrived. 

 

 

Our Pre-4 teacher, Mrs. Sperlazza has an 
author in her home!!! Her husband, Ryan 
Sperlazza has just published a children’s 

book called “Snowy The Square 
Snowman”. It sells for $9.95. If interested 

call the school and order one today!!! 

LOST & FOUND 
 

Sweatshirts are piling up in 
the main office!!! If your child has lost one please 

make a point to stop in and check out the huge 
assortment in our lost and found box.  

 Also, please make sure to label your child’s 
belongings with their name. ie; backpack, lunch 

box, sweatshirts, water bottles etc, etc. 

 


